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    NOTICE OF BOULEVARD VIOLATION 

 

The Fenigor Group LLC    
1501 St Andrew Street    Parcel ID Number     17-10290-24                                      

La Crosse, WI 54603   
 
Dear Fenigor Group, 
 
I am writing because according to County Parcel records, you are the owner of a property located at 1401-

1501 St Andrew Street in La Crosse, Wisconsin. 

 

A construction project on St Andrew Street, adjacent to your property, is currently underway.  As a part of 

the project, all items in the right-of-way are being brought up into compliance. 

 

Currently there is a pedestrian ramp located in front of 1407 St Andrew Street, in the city right-of-way.  

Please see attached picture.  I was unable to find any current authorization for the mentioned boulevard 

changes.  This item will be brought before the City of La Crosse Board of Public Works on 10/14/2019 at 10 

A.M.   

 

If you have an existing permit, please submit that information to the Engineering Department.  If you are 

unable to attend the meeting but have something to say than please send or email it to me and I can present it 

on your behalf. 

 

You can reach me at:  Jamie Hassemer, Engineering Department, City Hall, (608)789-8182 or 

hassemerj@cityoflacrosse.org 

 


